
Announcements 

Friday December 22, 2023 

B Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

 

Arrowhead eSports will have open play time after school until 4:15 on Friday in the North 

Campus library. It’s open to anyone so come and try out a game or spectate our Fortnite team 

in their match.  Bring a console and bring a friend!  

IT IS THE LAST DAY BEFORE WINTER BREAK!!! PLEASE come look at the LOST & FOUND 

just outside the front office and take anything home that belongs to you!!! We have shoes, back 

backs, Lunch boxes or bags, clothing, water bottles and many other items.  

 

Also remember to clean out any food or beverages from your lockers!! Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

  


